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SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 25th April 2022 AT 7.00pm 

At Looe Social Club and Via Zoom  

 

Present: - Bob Woodman - Chairman, C Kelly - Secretary, P Davis, M Collings, K Tapper, A McKay 

 

Via Zoom: S Thomas, S Ward, D Stone 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting by holding a minute’s silence for Committee Member Paul Martin who 

passed away yesterday. 

 

Minutes of Last Meeting – 

28th March 2022 - Proposed as an accurate record by Murray Collings, seconded by Pete Davis 

 

Matters Arising 

 

1. New Festival Rules –the Committee approved the new rules. 

2. Festival Risk Assessment – the Committee approved the Risk Assessment. 

 

 

Trophy Claims 

 

None 

  

Lucky Run Club 

• The Winner of the March draw was Ken Horsfield winning £80.00 

 

New Business 

• Tim Newcombe – use of Logo for T Shirt for Sea Angler Classics Fishing Competition. The 

secretary had received a request to use the club logo for T Shirts that Tim had made. The 

Committee agreed that he could use the logo this time, but that any future use of the logo needed 

permission prior to use. 
• Retro day – Kevin Tapper stated that he would be able to help with Retro Day as he was going to 

assist Paul anyway. 

• Trophy request – The following email from Paul Martin was read out:  Hi claire, 

I would like to put forward an idea for a trophy I was going to suggest when I moved down and retired to 

looe but this may become my legacy to the club.....especially since my latest prognosis today 

I wish to let the club have a new trophy called The Outlaw Trophy.. a cup I could never compete for 

This would be based around the criteria of a 30 mile range from the major oak in Edwinstowe, sherwood 

forest....  

30 miles radius to Doncaster and this also takes in parts of Derbyshire too and will easily take up the trip to 

Jerusalem inn and Nottingham Castle.etc... this could be competed for by the folks who don't get into the 

criteria of the Yorkshire or Midlands Cup and also has a little legendary mythos involved in it too 

I truly believe that in the future we will end up using the 3 word system to vet trophy claims in the future 

since Milton Keynes is now classed as part of the Midlands trophy criteria yet it is actually part of the home 

counties...it will end up being the only.fair way in my opinion 

I hope the committee will allow this final request of mine to become a real thing for me to be remembered 

by 

Many thanks, 

Paul  
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The Committee agreed to this request. Kevin Tapper stated that he had the design ideas that Paul 

had agreed with him and that he would update the Committee in the future. 

 

 

Any Other Business 

  

1. It was requested that a Sympathy card be sent to Mrs Suzanne Martin. 

2. Alex McKay stated that he would be working away for a couple of months but would like to 

remain a member of the Committee. 

3. Simon Thomas stated that he would be making some rigs to be donated to the Festival in Paul’s 

name and any profits to go to a charity for Paul but did not want his name mentioned. (This 

information will be excluded from the minutes published on the website)  

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 7.21pm. 

Date of Next Meeting – 20th June 2022 at 7.00pm Lower Bar, Social Club, West Looe and via Zoom. 


